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Dear VUT Community,

VUT 
Council meeting was convened on 24 October 2024. I am pleased to share several key resolutions and updates 
that were adopted by this meeting: 

KEY LEADERSHIP APPOINTMENTS

•  
 
 ) and Deputy Vice-Chancellor (DVC): Resources and Operations. 

 The names and commencement dates will be announced as soon as all formal HR processes have been  
 completed. 

• Council has also approved the acting extensions for the positions of ED: Student Support Services (SSS)  
 
 processes. 

• A three-month contract extension for the ED: Operations and Logistics has also been approved, pending
 a comprehensive review of the current incumbent’s performance and alignment with strategic
 objectives. 

ANNUAL REPORT SUBMISSION TO DHET

• A request has been submitted to the Department of Higher Education and Training (DHET) for an
 extension to submit the Annual Report by the end of December 2024. 

VUT 2024/25 SRC Elections 

•  
 

Warm regards,

Prof SK Ndlovu
Vice-Chancellor & Principal 
Vaal University of Technology


